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Mail in voting has the highest probability of fraud which is why most countries ban it.  

Oregon has too many illegals registered to vote due to the DMV auto registering 

everyone to vote. Our votes are a right and a privilege for US citizens. We need 

identification for so many things, it is not racist (or a hardship to provide ID) to ask for 

identification to vote.   


